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Thank you, Mr. President,

The delegation of Poland would like to thank the delegation of Kenya for the presentation of their national report and their participation in the UPR process.
Poland welcomes the cooperation of the Kenyan authorities with the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights. We also acknowledge Kenya’s progress in the development of a legal and institutional framework for combating female genital mutilation. 
However, we  believe that several improvements are still required to ensure the full respect of human rights in Kenya.

Poland submits the following recommendations to Kenya: 
· to implement fully the Prohibition of Female Genital Mutilation Act of 2011 and the review of the policy on female genital mutilation;
· to access to the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography;
We also wish to recommend Kenya:
· to abolish the death penalty;
· to decriminalize sexual relations between consenting adults of the same sex;
I thank you.
